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The iConquerMS DCB project demonstrates that people-powered dissemination 

accelerates impact by:

•Prioritizing accessibility and inclusion

•Adapting formats to meet audience needs

•Building trust and ownership in research

Next Steps

•Disseminate additional MS research using these tools

•Expand non-digital dissemination formats

•Include more diverse stakeholder voices, including payers

•Continuously evaluate and refine the strategy

Conclusions

Traditional dissemination excludes many MS stakeholders due to format and 

technical language. The iConquerMS model:

• Centers patients and caregivers in every stage of dissemination

• Leverages digital tools for greater accessibility and reach

• Enables faster translation of research into practice

• Creates a feedback loop to inform future research and communication  

   strategies

Discussion

• Created a multi-media dissemination plan responsive to stakeholder needs 

and format preferences.

• Developed guiding principles:

• Audience-centered design

• Accessible language/visuals

• Diverse learning formats

• Clear practical relevance

• Developed a Dissemination Toolkit and new web resources to support 

widespread adoption.

Results

Figure 2. Preferred Dissemination Tactics by Stakeholder group.

iConquerMS, a People-Powered Research Network managed by the Accelerated 

Cure Project for MS, brings together people with MS, caregivers, healthcare 

providers, and researchers in a collaborative model that centers the needs of the 

MS community. By engaging diverse voices, especially from underrepresented 

populations, and leveraging its robust engagement infrastructure, iConquerMS 

launched a dissemination capacity-building project to develop accessible, relevant, 

and actionable strategies for sharing MS research. Initially focused on PCORI-

funded studies, these strategies are broadly applicable across multiple types of 

research and funding sources to ensure real-world impact on care and outcomes.

Introduction

We used a stakeholder-engaged approach to co-create a research dissemination 

strategy tailored to the MS community. A 13-member multi-stakeholder Steering 

Committee guided all phases of the project. We conducted a landscape review, 

interviewed PCORI-funded study teams, and surveyed over 300 MS stakeholders 

to assess dissemination preferences. These insights informed the development of 

a multi-media dissemination plan, which was piloted using one PCORI study on a 

newly designed iConquerMS website. Focus groups and surveys with new 

stakeholders validated the clarity and usability of the final approach.

Methods and MaterialsCategory
People-Powered 
Dissemination

Traditional Dissemination

Stakeholder Involvement
Patients, caregivers, 
clinicians, and researchers 
co-create content

Researchers lead, others 
are passive recipients

Accessibility
Tailored to diverse 
audiences (plain language, 
visuals, audio)

Dense, technical formats 
(journals, slides)

Formats Used
Multi-media (podcasts, 
infographics, webinars, 
summaries)

Primarily text-based 
articles and conference 
talks

Feedback & Iteration
Real-time input shapes 
dissemination strategy

Feedback is indirect, post-
publication

Real-World Relevance
Designed for practical use 
in daily life and care 
decisions

Often abstract, slower to 
influence practice

Inclusivity
Prioritizes diverse, lived 
experiences

Focused on scientific or 
expert audiences

Translation Speed
Accelerates use of research 
through accessible content

Translation to practice can 
take years
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